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ALLIANCE TO HOST AIR SHOW

spectaculay aviation in-
dustry event, “Air Show 917, will toake
place this year at Alhance Aiyport.

Featuring some of the wovld’s most fir-
mous avrcraft and flying teams, the event
Oct. 12-13 will be dedicated to those who
served during Operation Desert Storm.
There will be demonstvations by the U.S.
Ay Force Thunderbivds in F-16 aurcraft,
ond for the first time in the Soutinwest,
appearances by the Soviet Union’s MIG-
29%s and I1-76 Giant Mothersinp.

Alliance Airport o Oct. 12 & 13, 1991

On the ground, displays
include U.S. military aircraft
used during Desert Storm,
World War II planes, antique
and classic aircraft, the B1
Bomber and the Shockwave
Triple Engine Jet Truck.

Alliance was chosen as the
site for this year’s air show
because it ofters so much space,
according to Mel Haas,
chairman. “Alliance is an ideal
spot for air shows, primarily
because there’s no congested

| areaaround the airport, as at
other air fields.”

In addition, Haas pointed
out, Alliance provides easy
access, ample parking, and
plenty of space for ground
displays.

“Both the Thunderbirds
and Soviet MIGs perform two
shows — a limited show when
air space is limited and an
expanded show if they have
more room to operate, as they
do at Alliance,” Haas said.

“Some of the other aircraft
participants fall into the same
category. In addition, the
Soviet group was impressed
with the length and width of
Alliance’s runway. That also
contributed to our decision.”

Alliance has the capability
to handle 100,000 persons
and park 30,000 cars. There is
easy access to the area via three
interchanges along; 1-35.

Tom Harris is vice
president of Pinnacle Air
Services, the aviation and
management company which
operates Alliance Airport.
Saying that Alliance is proud
to be a part of Air Show 91,
he added: “The intent of
Alliance is to serve as a
leader in the aviation
industry, and Air Show "91
enables us to demonstrate the
airport’s superior characteris-
tics and capabilities. We are
pleased to be a part of this
important event.” W

DON'T MISS
SOVIET SPACE

A not-to-be-missed exhibit
at the Fort Worth Museum of
Science and History is Soviet
Space, which features more than
80 tons of space equipment
along with a variety of artifacts
that have traveled into space.

The multimillion dollar
exhibit, which lets visitors
actually experience space
exploration, will be on display
through Jan. 1, 1992. It
coincides with the museumn’s
50th anniversary, and along with
it Omni Theater is showing
“Blue Planet”, film footage shot
during American space missions.

Tickets may be purchased
through Rainbow-Ticketmaster
and at several other locations.
Fach ticket is for a specific day
and hour. Each admission
includes an audio cassette
describing the spedal features of
the exhibit. ®F
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' HALLOWEEN BASH AGAIN
THIS YEAR IN WATAUGA

U chnldrven in Northeast
Tarrant County ave invited to the annual
Halloween Bash sponsoved by the |
Watangn Pavks and Recreation Depart-
ment. A safe alternative to trick-or-treat
on Holloween, the event will be from 6 10 9
pm. Thursdey, Oct. 31, at the Watauga
Caty Hall, 7101 Wintley Road.

| There will be fiee game boothss to distrib-
ute candy to childven, fiee trick-or-treat
bags, and a hayride dvawn by o team of
Belgian draft horses. Other activities
available for o small fee include carmival ‘
vides, o haunted house, concession refiesh-

| ments and assovted game booths.

| - Volunteers ave needed to set up and

decorate game booths, staff the booths, and

clean up after the event. Volunteers may
coll Shervill Jolmson ov Judy Allen Tues-
dey thvough Saturday from 9 a.m. to

1pm. at 581-9330. =
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DEVELOPMENT
RESTRICTIONS
HELP YOU

Development restrictions

such as those at The Villages of
Park Glen are common in many
new developments, and are put
in force to assure a consistently
high level of taste, design, quality
and conformity in the commu-
nity.

The major investment you
have made in your home is also
protected and all residents are
legally bound to adhere to these
restrictions. Some of the
restrictions are as follows:

Residents may not allow
trash to accumulate on their lots.

Residents are expected to
keep grass, weeds and other
vegetation mowed at regular
intervals.

All boats, trailers and
campers must be screened from
public view; they cannot be
parked in driveways or on streets.

No signs are permitted
except those advertising your
home for sale or rent.

Children’s playhouses, dog
houses, greenhouses, gazebos
and storage buildings must be
placed in areas not visible from
the street. Approval for construc-
tion must be obtained from the
Architectural Control Commit-
tee prior to construction.

Only one outside antenna is
permitted, and it must not be
visible from the street. Satellite
dishes are prohibited in The
Meadow and The Knoll, and
must be concealed from view in
all other areas.

You must obtain approval
before undertaking any alter-
ations or additions to your
home. This includes construc-
tion and painting of fences, walls,
and buildings of any type.

Please check your deed
restrictions for full details, #F

RECYCLING PROGRAM GROWING

Voluntary curbside recycling in The Villages of Park Glen is picking up speed as more families

FALL CLASSES
IN WATAUGA

A tfull schedule of fall classes
for both children and adults is
under way at Watauga Parks
and Recreation Department.

Classes for children include
pre-school, dance, karate,
clementary Spanish and
elementary French. For adults,
there are classes in tennis,
quilting, ceramics, cake
decorating, country and
western dance, photography,
skin care, cooking, and Totus
1*2*3* computer.

There are six pre-school
programs scheduled, offered
once per week year-round. Pre-
schoolers get an introduction to
colors, numbers, the alphabet
and shapes. The children will do
art projects, participate in show
and tell, and have the opportu-
nity to sodalize with others
their age.

Classes will be at Foster
Village Recreation Center,
6600 Starnes. The schedule is:
three-year-olds, Tuesday or
Thursday 9 to 9:45 am., fee
$10 per month; four-to-five-
year-olds, 12:30 to 2:30 p.m.
Wednesday, 10 a.m. to noon
Thursday, or 12:30 to 2:30
p.m. Friday, fee $20 per month.

For more information, call
281-8047, or come by the
office at Foster Village Park,
6600 Starnes, Tuesday through
Saturday from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

The recreation department
also is secking contract instruc-
tors for these classes: fabric
painting, baking and cooking,
arts, crafts, dance, drawing,
painting, sign language, foreign
languages, film developing,
quulting, skin care, color
analysis, car care, T-shirt art,
knitting, crocheting, tap, ballet,
jazz, clogging, tumbling,
gymnastics, tennis and

basketball.

sign up for the environmentally-conscious program.

For those of you who are new in the community, the program is administered by Laidlaw
Waste Management at a cost of only $2.25 per month, billed quarterly. The materials recycled are
newspapers, plastic, metal and glass. Pickup is once per week from a bin supplied to you at no extra

charge

I Iwould like to si
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Contract instructors are
paid 50% of registrations,
averaging about $10 to $20 per
hour of class. It’s a great way to
earn extra money, and at the
same time share your talents
with others in the community. @

OUT TO LUNCH
BUNCH

The “Out To Lunch
Bunch?” is stll going strong,
checking out many of the
eateries in the Metroplex while
enjoving the camaraderic of the
friendly gals in our Park Glen
development.

In July, they ventured away
from the restaurants and
enjoyed a festive dessert and
salad luncheon at the home of
Sue Morton. Sue was most
gracious with a “bring your
children” invitation which
enabled some of the gals who
weren’t able to get a sitter, an
opportunity to come and have a
nice time.

The August get-together
found them at the Worthington
Hotel in Fort Worth enjoying
their “Afternoon Tea and
Fashions” event. The English
tea, sconcs and petite pastries
were delicious.

The “Out To Lunch
Bunch” meets every third Friday
of the month (usually). If you
would be interested in hearing
more about this group, give Sue
Morton a call at 656-2983 or
MaryAnn Jenison at 428-8627 8

F & J SALESMEN
WIN TRIPS

John Askew and Tom
Bepko, Fox & Jacobs” sales

| representatives in Park Glen, won

trips to Cancun for top sales in
the company for the 2nd quarter
of 1991. Congratulations to
John and Tom! #

If ;you have not yet had the opportunity to sign up, you may do so by filling out the form and
mailing it to: Barbara Hibbs, The Perot Group, 777 Main St., Suite 1480, Fort Worth, TX 761028

of

1 PHONE

i ADDRESS

| BILILING ADDRESS

(if different)

| Fort Worth, TX 76102

| Mail this to Barbara Hibbs, The Perot Group, 777 Main Street, Suite 1480,
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K-12TH GRADE
GIRL SCOUTS

Girls, consider Scouting if
you want to have lots of fun,
meet new people, and have
some new experiences. For more
information, contact Park Glen’s
own Jean Harris 485-0580.

SCHOOL
EVENTS
PLANNED

A serics of drug awareness
programs is scheduled at Park
Glen Intermediate School.

Again this year, the 5th
grade will take part in the year-
long “DARE” program, with
speakers scheduled from various

area police departments. The
entire school will participate in

| the Kelier Drug Rally Oct. 19.

| Then, Oct. 21-25, “Red

| Ribbon Week” will be observed
as part of the national Drug
Awareness Week.

At Fossil Hill Middle
School, the 8th grade Leader-
ship Class will attend a two-day
retreat Oct. 17-18 at Y-O
Ranch in Mountain Home, TX.

Heritage Elementary
School has a new principal, Ms.

Patsy Caudill. The school has a
number of fine academic

| programs: Remedial reading for

students reading below grade
‘level; English as a second
language for students who
speak a language other than
English; Excel classes for
gifted /talented students;
content mastery for students
meeting eligibility requirements;
speech for eligible students. B

- MESA VERDE

PARK UNDER
CONSTRUCTION

Soon The Villages of Park

Glen will have a new play park
especially for young children. The
I Perot Group will use two lots in
The Meadows for the tot park,
and construct a track where
children can safely ride tricyles,
wagons and other tot vehicles.
A playground will also be
constructed.

The park will be located on
Mesa Verde Trail, south of
Basswood Boulevard.

HIKE & BIKE
TRAILS
EXPANDED

The hike and bike trails in
The Villages of Park Glen have
been extended to go under the
Basswood Boulevard bridge
and connect with the sidewalk
system in The Meadows. This
will allow access from the north
side of Basswood to the “Y”
pool, and from the south side
of Basswood to Arcadia
Park and the school without
having to cross Basswood

Boulevard. M

" Catholic High School, and

PRE-SCHOOL
PLAY GROUP
REORGANIZES

The Park Glen pre-school
play group, organized two years
ago, has grown so large that the
decision has been made to split
it into several smaller groups.
Mothers interested in getting
acquainted with other mothers
and giving their children an
opportunity to play with others
their own age may call Robin
Harris, 581-1871. @

HOLIDAYS WILL
BE HERE SOON

What’s happened to this
year? The months have flown by
so fast! Can you believe the
holiday scason is just two
months away?

"This will be the third annual
holiday celebration for The
Villages of Park Glen. For all of
you who are new to the commu-
nity, we hope you will get into
our special holiday spirit. During
the holidays, Park Glen becomes
a wonderland of lights; the trees
along Basswood Boulevard are
illuminated with thousands of
miniature white lights, and
homes are decorated in hopes of
winning one of the cash prizes
awarded for best decor.

And of course, Santa Claus ‘
will return again for all the kidsat |
the Park Glen community party |
held during the second week of
December. Special entertain-
ment is being planned, along
with the tradidonal hayride.

Better start now making
plans for your decorations and
for attending the party. All
homeowners will receive a
notice about Nov. 1 with

further details. W

EXCHANGE
STUDENTS

The Villages of Park Glen i ‘
home during this school year to
three foreign exchange students
living with two families on
Catlow Court.

William and Carol Broney,
7408 Catlow Court, are hosting,
two teen-age girls, Tomoko
Isobe, 18, from Japan, and
Dayane Bortolosso, 17, from
Brazil. Tomoko attends Nolan

WELCOME, ‘

Dayane attends Keller High
School.

The Broneys already have
five children of their own, ranging
from eight to 16 years of age, so
vou can be sure their house is full
of constant activity. Carol is
regional representative for PACE
Institute International, a com-
pany that places exchange
students.

The Broney’s neighbors, Ed
and Joan Palluth, 7416 Catlow
Court, are hosting Rei Sakasai,
16, from Japan, who is attending,
Keller High. #r

SOME EVENT!

The Catlow Court block
party June 1 was quite an
occasion! From its beginning
about 11 a.m. untll dancing in
the streets at midnight, special
events were going on non-stop.

Relay teams did everything
from jumping into a pool to
capture sticks, to putting on
clothing inside a sleeping bag,.
Then there was water volley
ball, grass volleyball, and the
“limbo”. The stories going
around are that Buz Wills
wracked up one leg playing
volleyball, and Ginny Butschek
has been visiting her chiroprac-
tor after too much “limbo™.
Sorry about that, guys!

There was lots of great
food, too. Grills were brought
out to the street and all pitched
in to help with the cooking,.
Ewveryone on the block partici-
pated — and that’s a total of 20
adults and 24 kids. Special
thanks to C.B., Raylene,
Ginnie, Dawn and others who
worked so hard to make this a
fun day. Ideas are circulating on
plans for next year’s party! @

~
1s and Zulma Rosado, 5416

Mormon Trasl, ave the pavents of their first
child, a girl, Xuwen Chvistine, bovn July 6,
who weighed sixc pounds, 1.5 ounces. Another
g, Neely Rae, arrvived the same doy at the
home of Kurt and Janet Cessac, 7521 Mesa
Verde Traul, wewglnnyg six pounds, 10 ounces.
Brad and Jill Yarbvough, 7449 Bear
Lake Dyive, welcomed their first child, James
Andrew, on August 19th. He weighed six

pounds, 8 ounces.

Then Auyg. 21, William and Karen
Symer, 7113 Isle Royale Drive, became the
pavents of their first chnld, Mathew Alan,
who weighed eight pounds, 3 ounces.

Mike and Debine Mclver, 7513 Point
Reyes Drive, had a girl, Shelby Lynne, born
September 6 . She wesghed eight pounds,

14 ounces. &
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KIDS CORNER

"Two of these frogs are twins. Which ones are they?

D

.

' brj
es!
Answer: Frogs D & F.
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| BIG, HUGE,GIGANTIC
COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE

Wns 1s o first for The Villages of
Park Glen — a community-wide
garage sale!

The event is planmed for Oct. 5, from 8
a.m. to 4 p.m. Homeowners ave encour-

| aged to set up treasuves, gently-used. cloth-

| g and other merchandise for sale in their
own garages that dw.

| No need to put up signs oy worry with

| advertising; The Perot Group will take
care of all that for you. Signs will be placed

| at strategic points, and ads run in the
local papers.

1lris s a great way to get vid of every-

tinnyg that doesw’t fit the new house, or new
figure! If there is sufficient participation,
this can become an annual ov semi-an-
nual affiur. So start getting out your trea-

AUGUST—Dan and Susan Chludyinski,

SEPI EMBER— Dennis and Rosemary Nelson,

7528 Deerlodge Trail. 7513 Olympin Trail.
YARDS OF THE | gl piccdscicsntto | CLASSIFIED
eir workplace.
Mom Many of these people will be ADS
As usual, it was really hard transferred to Alliance Airport JILL JACOBS—581-6295,
for our committee to select “Yard | and a number of them will will babysit all ages after school
of the Month” for August and become our neighbors in Park and weekends.

September. Glen.
However, after a lot of Meanwhile, American
discussion, we have come up with | Airlines Vice President for
two winners of cash awards. Maintenance Joe Kitching has
These will be the last awards | announced that the company’s
for this year. “Yard of the first aircraft will land at the new
Month” will begin again April 1, | maintenance center at Alliance

1992. & on Oct. 20. The company made
the decision to begin using
portions of the 450-acre facility

PARK GLEN rmeditely

BILLBOARD Kitching said that it will take
another year to complete the

IN TULSA il phise, As arces arc

Many American Airlines completed, service will continue
employees in Tulsa are making to be activated. At full develop-
inquiries about the Park Glen ment in the mid-"90s, American
community due to a Texas-size anticipates a work force of about
greeting from our billboard 4500 persons, W

: PRESERVING THE R
AMERICAN WAYOF LIFE.

THE VILLA

JEFF BENNETT—281-
6505, does yards, babysits and
takes care of pets.

SHERRY WIMMER—428-
0956, will keep babies in her

| home.

ELIZABETH MOHLER—
498-3155, Park Glen’s NU
SKIN independent distributor,
invites you for a free NU SKIN
face lift demonstration.
MELISSA KERWIN—281-
9448, will babysit, house-sit,
and take care of pets. She is
certified in CPR and
babysitting by the American
Red Cross.

JAMES ALLEN—485-3602,
adult Watauga resident will do
yard work and odd jobs.
DAWN RUZIC —498-6351,
or KATHY LYONS —581-
9138, Park Glen residents
want to clean your house.
Supplies provided.

MELANI TOOMEY —
581-3815, will babysit all ages.
DALLAS WORKERS — call
Chuck Weidenhamer, 428-
0112, regarding transportation
to Dallas,

‘ sures, and let’s have a great day! =

! THE VILLAGES OF

Park& Glen

THE PEROT GROUP
Hillwood Development Corporation

777 Main Strf:e_h?ujte 1480
Fort Worth 76102
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